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VIA ELECTRONIC AND HAND DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

~w 
Re: DocketNo. 19-091 

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc./Town of Hudson 
Amended Request for Mediation/ Arbitration 

Dear Director Howland, 

Attached please find for filing, an original and six copies of Pennichuck Water 
Works, Inc.' s amended request for the Commission to mediate or arbitrate the billing 
dispute concerning the wholesale water supply agreement between Pennichuck Water 
Works, Inc. and the Town of Hudson. 

The amended pleading is intended to replace the pleading that appears at Tab 1 of 
the Commission's Docket Book. The attachments remain the same as those appearing at 
Tab 1 and, therefore, for the sake of not causing unnecessary duplication of paper, are not 
being provided. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. Please call me if you 
have any questions. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Marcia A. Brown 

cc: via electronic delivery: 
Donald L. Ware, COO, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
David E. Lefevre, Esq. Tarbell & Brodich, P.A. (Town of Hudson) 

20 Noble Street • Somersworth, NH 03878 
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